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Voting for the Proposed Rail Operations Enterprise Agreement will close at 11:59pm on 
Friday 17 April 2020. You can vote online, by phone or SMS, at any time of the day or night. You 
don’t have to be a member of a union to cast your vote. 
 
Your vote is confidential. To lodge your vote, you will require the Voter Access Code provided to 
you by CorpVote and your Employee ID Number. If you have not yet received your Voter 
Access Code from CorpVote, you can contact support@corpvote.com.au OR call 1300 147 797.  
 
If you have any questions, please ask them. You can send queries to 
enterpriseagreement@metrotrains.com.au.  
 
More information, including the Proposed Agreement and any documents, policies or procedures 
to which it refers is available at: https://www.metrotrains.com.au/enterprise-
agreement/ea_rail_operations 
 
Thank you for playing your part in this important phase, as we continue to work towards your new 
Rail Operations Enterprise Agreement.  
 
We encourage you to have your say and cast your vote. 
 
 
Metro’s Rail Operations Enterprise Bargaining Team 
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